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Seasons Greetings! 
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Weekly Activity Schedule  
(term times only) 
 

11-15 years 

Mondays 4pm – 6pm 
Personal Development 
Tuesdays 4pm – 6pm 
Counselling / Maths Club 
Wednesdays 4pm – 6pm 
Cookery Club 
Thursdays 4pm – 6pm  
Dance / Fitness  
Fridays 4pm – 6pm 
Performing Arts  
Saturdays 11am – 4pm 
Jewellery Making, 
Confidence Building, 
Creative Media 
 

16-19 years 

Mondays 11am – 3pm 
Music 
Tuesdays 11am – 3pm  
Drama 
Wednesdays 11am–3pm 
Cookery Club 
Thursdays 11am – 3pm 
Fashion Design 
Fridays 11am – 3pm 
Jewellery Making 
Saturdays 11am – 4pm 
Personal Development 

NEWS FROM THE 
ROSEBUD CENTRE

It is the season to celebrate! Twelve months have flown by 
and would you believe Christmas is nearly here? in our 
typical fashion, we will be celebrating the end of the year in 
style - an opportunity for all service users, new and old to get 
together for a fun afternoon. Our Christmas party is 
scheduled for 12noon - 4pm on Saturday 20th December 
2014 at our Clockhouse centre. We are expecting some very 
special guests including Jaan Field-Pellew, a young designer 
and entrepreneur, who will be delivering a motivational talk. 
There will also be performances and presentation of gifts 
and prizes, as well as an exciting Raffle Draw. The theme and 
dress code is in the style of The Great Gatsby: Glitz and 
Glamour, so don’t be shy to play dress up!  

Rosebud will close on Saturday 20th December 2014 at 5pm 
and reopen on Monday 5th January 2015 at 11am. 
Workshops will resume as normal from 4pm - 6pm on 
weekdays and 11am - 4pm on Saturdays. 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BYA 2014 Awards Show 
Rosebud is delighted to have received a nominated for 
the Youth Organisation of the Year title by Black Youth 
Achievements. The event took place at Walthamstow 
Assembly Halls on Sunday 23rd November 2014. Guests 
included host Adam Deacon of #HackneyToHollywood 
Fame and performances by Rough Copy of X Factor, as 
well as poetry and live music performances. 

Rosebud was acknowledged by BYA for the unique 
support service we offer to young women and our 
dedication and passion for their personal development. 

Other nominees included Working with Men, Young and 
Talented as well as the winners 100 Black Men of London.
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Future Plans 
We have lots of exciting events 
and activities lined up for 2015, 
some of which include a 
Weekend Residential.  

This time away from home will be 
a great opportunity for the girls 
to develop a sense of 
independence, practice skills 
learnt from Cookery Club and 
work towards their individual 
Personal Development goals.  

Places are limited and will only 
be awarded to those whose 
attendance is consistent. 

RoseGarden 
Saturday 24th January 2015 
11am - 3pm 

Our quarterly workshop 
session for parents of 
Rosebud service users will 
take place on Saturday 24th 
January 2014 
 
Like previous sessions, we 
encourage participation from 
either mothers or fathers, or 
both. We strongly encourage 
you to make time in your diary 
for this session. As always, this 
will take place at the 
Clockhouse Community 
Centre. 


